
OSA & OSART MEMBERS

There’s A NEW 
Hotline Number

(646) 233-5100
       

 

www.osaunion.org
Please call the hotline once a week or visit the “weekly
newsline” section of the website for the same in-
formation. The hotline is usually updated at the
beginning of every week during most of the year and
bi-weekly during the summer and other “slow peri-
ods.” Important information is available via the phone
and web hotline which can not be communicated
through the mail in a timely manner. 

Phone Your Hotline

Visit Your Website


